
No.G.25016/2/2011/F.APF/Pt 

GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

(APF BRANCH) 

……….      

                          

 

O F F I C E          M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Aizawl, 23rd November, 2016 

 

   In continuance of this Department’s Office Memorandum 

No.G. 25014/1/2007-F.APF dated 17.3.2010 in which parking of Government 

money in Banks is strictly discouraged, the undersigned is directed to state that 

consequent upon demonetization of notes of denominations of Rs. 500 and Rs. 

1000, there may be some Departments under the Government of Mizoram which 

face difficulty with the handling of Government money. 

 

   It is hereby informed that all Departments requiring to open 

Bank Account due to demonetization may approach Finance Department through 

their Administrative Department with proper justifications latest by 10th 

December, 2016 failing which liability for keeping demonelized money after 

30.12.2016 will be fixed on the officers concerned. 

    

    

Sd/-LALROPARA 

Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram 

Finance Department 

 

Memo  No.G. 25016/2/2011-F.APF/Pt    :   Aizawl, the 23rd  November, 2016 
Copy to : 

1) Secretary to Governor, Mizoram. 

2) P.S to Chief Minister, Govt. of Mizoram 

3) P.S to Speaker/Dy. Speaker, Govt. of Mizoram 

4) All Ministers/Ministers of State/Parliamentary Secretary/Dy. Govt. 

Chief Whip 

5) Chief Secretary, Govt. of Mizoram 

6) All Administrative Departments. 

7) All Heads of Department.  

  8) Guard File.                             

 

 

 

  

 

( ROSIAMLIANA ) 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram, 

Finance Department (APF) 

    


